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School of Law Faculty Meeting 
November 12, 1984 
CNtference Room, 4PM 

Present: Barnes, Bejnar, Block, Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., 
Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hall, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, 
Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero, Taylor, 
Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd. Student Reps: Gomez, Mann, Monteau. 

Minutes of the October 1, 1984, faculty meeting were accepted as written. 

Dean Desiderio made the follow1ng announcements: 

On Tuesda~·, November 13, Professor Kovnat will read a memorial minute 
for the late Professor Helene Simson immediately prior to the UNM Faculty 
Senate meeting being held at 3:30 PM in the UNM Kiva. Also, the next 
1 ssue of the New Mexico Law Review will be dedicated to the memol·y of 
Professor Simson. An appropriate permanent memorial in the law school 
bu1ld1ng will be discussed with Professor Simson's famil~'· 

The faculty is invited and encouraged to attend a dinner being held by 
the law school alumni association on Friday evening, January 11, 1985. 
The feattJred speaker is scheduled to be incoming UNM President Thomas 
Farer, who will speak on human rights. Location will be announced. 

With the end of the semester rapidly approaching please remember to get 
exams requir1ng typing to Janet Cox at least a week prior to the first 
exam date. Use of student evaluations forms for all courses is encouraged. 
Blank forms and informat1on concerning procedures are available from Ed 
Fuge. Additionally, student requests to postpone final examinations 
should be intially directed to the Deans, who will if at all possible 
cc•nsult with the facutly member involved before making a decision. 

Faculty d1scuss1on about the impact of possible changes in the univers1ty 
calendar on the law school calendar (referred to in earlier memos) will be 
held in abeyance pending further university action. 

Students have requested the faculty be informed of a pet1t1on being 
circulated among the student body concerning continued publication of the 
"Shyster". 

Professor Flickinger reminded the faculty that the faculty lounge is intended 
primarily for faculty use and that other rooms should be used for meetings 
involving non-faculty members. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:30P. 

Respectfully submitted, 


